
 

  

 

 

 

End of Production Announcement 

 

 

May 7, 2019 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Thank you for your continued business with our AOI.   

We would like to announce the end of production of following machines.  

 

 

 All desktop and inline models which contains FDL/FDA/FML/FMA in model name 

 

 

These models (so called F series) use CMOS camera with 2M pixel.  Up to now we handled the 

4M pixel camera mounted for above models as optional, but will close the order with 2M pixel 

camera model received by end of September 2019.  Production of orders from October 2019 

onwards will proceed with 4M pixel camera as standard and so called “G series”. 

 

Model name replaces from “F” to “G”, for example “FMA” changes to “GMA”.  Part of the name 

which indicates such as “M” for RGB lighting and “A” for angular camera will not change. 

 

We appreciate your kind understanding in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd. 


